
 Student Birthdays 
 If you want to send a birthday treat, please check with the 
 classroom teacher regarding the number of students and any 
 allergies. We would prefer cupcakes or an individually wrapped 
 item to be sent. Please do not send sheet cakes or ice cream. If 
 you are providing a drink, please send juice or bottled water. 
 Don't forget paper products (cups, plates, etc.)  Note: we are an 
 allergy friendly school. Do not send in any item with tree nuts 
 or peanuts. Thank you!!! 

 PTO 

 Our next PTO meeting is 
 scheduled for April 11th 

 at 6:00pm at Willyard 
 Elementary. We would 

 greatly appreciate your 
 input and welcome you 
 at any PTO meeting you 
 are available to attend. 

 Women's History Month 
 During the month of 
 March we recognized 

 and celebrated Women’s 
 History. Students 

 learned about 
 important female 

 figures who made a 
 significant contribution 

 to our country. 

 All Calls, Emails, and Texts 
 Throughout the school year we have been making phone  calls, 

 sending emails, and text messages through our automated phone and 
 email system to keep you updated on the latest information at West 
 Park. If your phone number or email has changed, please contact the 
 school at (330)297-1744. If you have not received a call, email, or text yet 
 this year please let us know 

 In the event of a school emergency or closing due to hazardous 
 weather conditions or any other emergency situation, we will use an 
 automated phone messaging system to contact parents/guardians. 


